Wilson, Bill

From: Meredith, Colleen

Sent: Friday, March 01, 2019 5:14 PM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: MASWCD Education Seminar

Hi everyone, :

You received an email last week that as part of the MASWCD Education Seminar next week, the training session will be,
How to Protect Your District and Your Personal Liability as a Board Member and/or Employee. The training will be on the
afternoon of March 5th from 2:00-4:30 p.m.

In addition to the information above, Program staff will be presenting slides that were reviewed at the Program Delivery
and District Operations Committee at the end of January. These will include ideas on how to keep the cost-share to
administration ratio at an appropriate level. Thank you and hope to see you there. Colleen

Colleen Meredith

Soil & Water Conservation Program, Director
Missouri Department of Natural Resources
Lewis and Clark State Office Building

1101 Riverside Drive, Jefferson City 65101
https://dnr.mo.gov/env/swcp/
(573)751-7143

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources.
Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




